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Many New Faces at Camp!  
It’s been very exciting to see so many first-time campers this summer!  

Recently we had the privilege of hosting the Caswell 
County Homeschool “SPLASH Party” during which 
nearly 100 parents and children enjoyed a day of fun 
activities and swimming!  Even the Canteen Turtle 
came out to meet the many kids who were experiencing 
Park Springs for the very first time!   

The Submerge Summer Camp brought 
90 youth from the Bridge churches.  
Each year, the churches unite to put 
together a great week of fun activities 
and deep, meaningful worship!  When 
we asked how many were here for the 
first time, many hands went up!  The 
leaders rejoiced as they witnessed a number of decisions for Christ!  

The Rhythm Alive Percussion Camp was another    first-time group!  Drummers could be 
heard in all directions as students and teachers formed “drum circles” throughout the camp 
property to learn new rhythms and to hone their percussion skills.  Our staff was treated to 
an outstanding performance in the athletic field at the end of the program.  The group fell 
in love with Park Springs and they plan to return next year! 

Perhaps the greatest thrill of all so far this summer was to see our Family Camp double in size!!  120 children, 
plus parents and staff, enjoyed an amazing three days of fun, worship, crafts, Biblical teaching, and quality time 
between parents and children and brothers and sisters in Christ!  It was a thrill to see so many children (the 
future Church) experiencing Park Springs for the first time!  

We praise God for the many new faces that we’ve seen this summer!  
And we know God has more great things in store for us as we look 

forward to our Middle/High School camp and the many more retreats 
yet to come!  Please pray for God’s blessing to continue to pour out 

upon His camp!   

Prayer Requests 

• For God’s Spirit to work in 
the hearts of our Middle/
High Schoolers who will be  
here this week!  

• For  the ministry of Park 
Springs to grow and 
expand so that more 
people can hear about 
Jesus! 

Wish List 

‣ Portable generators for our 
two wells so we don’t lose 
water during power 
outages. 

‣ Pop-up canopies for water 
stations to keep kids cool 
and hydrated  

‣ Mini Fridge for Staff room 

(Please contact Chris Miller  
for more details)

mailto:director@parksprings.org

	Prayer Requests
	Wish List
	Many New Faces at Camp!

